
 

 

Capital Campaign Update  
 

We have reached our pledge goal of $2.7 million and 

have started meeting with architects to move forward 

with the first phase of projects. Thank you to 

supporters like you who made this an attainable goal! 

This will leave a lasting impact on the lives of our 

homeless and at-risk families in our community. 

 

• Renovation of Family Shelter dorms is first priority 

• Demolition of building on site of the new  

education center will begin soon 

• We’ve started construction at Myrtle Grove, the  

15 new units of multi-family housing on Waites 

Road. This $3.1 million project, funded by SC State Housing Authority, is an important part of our 

expansion and will help provide safe, clean, and affordable housing to our community. Stay tuned 

for information on groundbreaking! 

 

  

 

Homeless No More News 
 
Our children’s summer camp began in early June. We 

are excited for the educational opportunities it is 

providing! Our Homeless No More children are already 

enjoying their summer gardens, which allows them to 

spend time in the outdoors. This year, summer camp is 

split between Family Shelter and St. Lawrence Place 

due to COVID-19 and social distancing guidelines. The 

new education building funded by the Capital 

Campaign is needed more than ever! It will help keep  

the kids healthy and in one place.  


